‘‘‘‘‘

TUBAC HEALTH CARE FOUNDATION

v@%}?@ve

April 1, 2021

Chief Cheryl Horvath
Tubac Fire District
PO Box 2881

Tubac, AZ 85646

Dear Chief Horvath:

Thank you for your recent proposal to the Tubac Health Care Foundation for funding for an EMT
to attend the Paramedic Transition Program at Pima Community College. | am pleased to tell
you that the Board of Directors has approved your application to fund a student this year. We
are enclosing a check for your request ($7,500).

We hope you will communicate with us regularly throughout the length of the project, but we
require a final report at the end of this project on or around April 1, 2022. Your report should
include a description of the project objectives, the progress of each objective, and a statement
of the amount of THCF funds expended. We also ask that notices or advertisements you post
regarding this project acknowledge the Tubac Health Care Foundation as a sponsor.

We wish you the best and look forward to hearing from you as your project unfolds.
Sincerely yours,
(eaandra Pt

Cassandra Pundt, President
Board of Directors, THCF

Encl: Check in the amount of $7,500
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